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I oppose this bill as it is a step backwards in the way Oregonians show up to vote. It's 

well known that mail-in voting increases voter turnout. Returning to in-person voting 

on election day is a way to ensure less of us have a chance to cast our vote. Many 

people cannot afford to miss an entire day of work to go stand in line at the polls, I 

know I couldn't. We must protect mail-in voting to ensure all Oregonians can cast 

their vote. 


